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Sylvan Elementary School 
Juliane Gault, Principal 
 
 

 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
In this packet, you will find important information for the 2010-2021 school year.  
 
Please mark the date for a very important back to school event.  Sylvan 
Elementary School will be hosting our Annual Bobcat Kickoff Event on  
August 11, 2020 from 8:00 am –12:00 and 2:00-6:00pm.   
 
At the student/parent orientation event, families will be able to complete back to 
school information, get school pictures taken, pay school fees, and receive general 
information that is vital to you, your child and the school. 
 
Please check the Sylvania Schools Web Site for any further information.  Also 
please consider downloading the Sylvania Schools App onto your phone through 
the App Store. 
 
Thank you for all you do to help us keep learning and education a priority for 
your child.   Have a great summer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Juliane Gault 
Principal 
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